From: Watson, Cllr David <cllrdavid.watson@southwark.gov.uk< th=""><th>&gt;</th></cllrdavid.watson@southwark.gov.uk<>	>
---	---

**Sent:** Friday, March 10, 2023 5:52 PM

**To:** Regen, Licensing <Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk>;

; Franklin, David

<David.Franklin@SOUTHWARK.GOV.UK>;

Subject: RE: New premises consultation Basement Embassy Tea House 195-205 Union Street

Dear licensing team,

I wish to object to this license.

Borough and Bankside ward is in a cumulative impact policy area because of the alcohol related crime and disorder statistics for the area, and the alcohol related hospital admissions data. Therefore, this application should be refused. The new premises would impact negatively on efforts to prevent crime and disorder, public nuisance and protect public safety.

Many thanks,

David

Councillor David Watson
Liberal Democrat Councillor for Borough & Bankside Ward
Twitter:

-